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■ September 1st, 1923.

m
George 0. McDonald, Esq.„ 
179 St. James Street, 
Montreal•

Dear Sirs-

Let me on behalf of the Board of 
Governors and all well-wishers of the University 
acknowledge with most grateful thanks the Intimation 
contained in your letter of' August 29th that certain- 
friends are anxious to make a contribution in the 
formwhich will have a real and immediate benefit on 
the life of the University.

1 I have long felt that the establishment 
of a Faculty Club means a real step forward, for 
reasons which we have often discussed.
Board will most thankfully accept the offer, 
am leaving the city for about a fortnight I have 
arranged with Hr. Glassco and Mr* Lawrence to give 
immediate consideration to the proposition submitted.

I know the
As I

Will you please convey to your clients 
the sincere thanks of the Board and the >staff who 
will benefit so greatly and accept for yourself our 
gratitude for this further evidence in your interest 
in the University.and influence on its behalf.

Yours faithfully,I
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